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To our representatives,  

We do not want our taxes raised.  We expect tight & efficient managing of the tax 

dollars the state of Oregon already takes from us.  We also expect our state 

government to be responsible stewards of our tax dollars by continually trying to find 

ways to REDUCE our tax burden through creative means in order to stimulate our 

economy by freeing up more income dollars for our own investment  

& spending. 


